

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk



www.bristolri.gov

10 Court Street Bristol, Rhode Island 02809-2208 Tel. 401-253-7000 Fax 401-253-2647 Email: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov February 29, 2024

The Honorable Governor Daniel McKee 82 Smith Street Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Re: Resolution in regard FY 2025 State Budget Allocation For Funding Rogers Free Library.

Dear Honorable Governor McKee:

At its regular meeting on February 28, 2024, the Bristol Town Council unanimously adopted a resolution in support of State Budget Allocations for funding the Rogers Free Library FY 2025.

A copy of this resolution is enclosed.

As you know, Rogers Free Library serves as a vital hub of learning, education, and culture for residents of all ages. From providing access to books, digital resources, and educational programs to offering valuable community spaces for meetings and events, the library plays a crucial role in fostering literacy, lifelong learning, and civic engagement.

By supporting the resolution passed by our council to allocate funding for the Rogers Free Library, the State has the opportunity to demonstrate its commitment to the well-being of our community and the importance of accessible education and information for all residents. Ensuring that future generations will continue to have access to the resources and opportunities they need to thrive.

Your consideration of this matter and action on behalf of the Town of Bristol is, as always, greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Melissa Cordeiro

Town Clerk/Council Clerk

Council Docket 3-27-24